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The 2009 EMS annual meeting and ECAM represented my first opportunity to attend and present work 
at an international conference. Reaction to my presentation, entitled "Estimation of the humidity flux at 
FINO 1", was positive, and I was encouraged to further develop on concepts presented in my talk.
The conference also facilitated collaboration with Anna-Maria Sempreviva, whose expertise in 
measuring humidity fluxes in the marine boundary layer will aid my work greatly. In addition to this, 
attendance at the 2009 EMS & ECAM allowed me to attend a range of talks both relevant and different 
to my specific area of research. One particular presentation that I did enjoy, and particularly relevant to 
my work, was that of Anna Rutgersson entitled "How should air-sea interaction processes be 
introduced in models?". Many thanks to the EMS for hosting a successful event and facilitating my 
involvement.
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